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 Summary 
 
 
As Returning Officer for the Authority, I have to 
report that Councillor Andrew Brown, the 
Conservative Party candidate, was elected as 
Ward Councillor to the vacancy in Town Ward at 
the By-election held on 12 July 2012. 
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RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the above information be noted. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


